PLANNING DEPARTMENT – Development & Building Services

L23-D022 

Beehive Homes – Wenonah and Four Hills Road
August 29, 2013
Page 1

December 18, 2013

David Soule, P.E.

Rio Grande Engineering

P.O. Box 93924     
Albuquerque, New Mexico  87199
RE: 
Albuquerque Heights Seventh Day Adventist Church 

F20/D021
4920 Wyoming Blvd NE  



PE Stamp: 12/13/2013
Grading & Drainage Plan – (Rev. 1) for Building Permit

Dear Mr. Soule,

Based upon the information provided in your resubmittal received 12-16-2013, the above referenced Grading and Drainage Plan, Revision 1, is approved for Building Permit.  

Please substitute this approved, revised plan in the Building Permit, construction sets prior to requesting sign-off by Hydrology.  

Prior to Certificate of Occupancy release by Hydrology, an Engineer's Certification of this revised, As-Built Grading and Drainage Plan will be required, per the DPM checklist.    This is the plan to certify for release of Certificate of Occupancy.
If you have any questions, please contact me at grolson@cabq.gov or phone 924-3994.

Sincerely, 
Gregory R. Olson, P.E.

Senior Engineer

Orig:
Drainage file  F20-D021
c.pdf
Addressee via Email: david@riograndeengineering.com 
    Richard J. Berry, Mayor
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